Attendees: Shelly Brimeyer, Chad Olson, Gary Adams, Karen Snyder, Kathie Walters, Erin Schwartz, Aaron Steffens, Amy Gaffney, Terri Gronau
1. Dave Bartlett needs to leave by 3pm on Tuesday. That is why he is speaking at the opening General Session.  Aaron thinks Dave would prefer to provide his second session after lunch 1:00-2:15pm on Tuesday.

2. John Parker requested that Laurie Wolf be able to provide her presentation on Tuesday. The Legislative Advocacy session is currently scheduled for Tuesday morning at 10:15 am. Shelly will follow-up with John to confirm this time.

3. Shelly stated that Carolyn Small has asked that her sessions be spread out during the conference. 

4. Shelly mentioned that Mark Walsh needs to be in Minnesota on Wednesday so that is why he is scheduled to speak during lunch on Tuesday.

5. Discussion took place about the length of time needed for the software meetings. It was decided to move the software meetings to the 4:15pm time slot and move the interest sessions back to the 2:30pm time slot.  That way people with homegrown systems can utilize the time otherwise if they do not wish to attend the software meetings.

6. Tracy needs to confirm if Carolyn’s Potpourri session will be an interest session rather than incorporated into the Commission update.
7. Dinner at 6:00pm is the preferred time. There is no need to move it any earlier.

8. Chad informed the committee that Jim Brooks is not able to present at the conference this spring.  Chad is going to work on a speaker and topic for Work-Study instead.

9. Speaker from the charity would like to present. Karen will speak with the contact from the charity about when they can speak – either at dinner Tuesday or lunch Wednesday (not Saturday!) (
10. Kathy spoke with Doug Baldwin from the Dept of Ed. He will need to obtain official permission from the Dept and he hasn’t received it yet.  Doug told Kathie he will likely be able to confirm early next week.
11. Amy spoke about the Administrative Capabilities/Staffing Models session.  Courtney and Amy put together a list of possible items to address during the session as well as a top 10 of priorities.  Their list of topics is encompassing enough that a solicitation of additional topics isn’t necessary.

12. Entertainment is finalized. Mary Jacobsen is working on making the name tags that will have KISS band member names.  These names will be used for the evening entertainment group activities.
13. Amy requested that the site committee provide a table to be placed in the vendor area to collect the charity items.

14. Shelly asked that session coordinators begin thinking about session titles and descriptions.  Shelly will put out a tentative agenda to the listserv and also announce that conference registration is open and hotel registration is still open. Shelly will also explore posting this information similar to how committee meeting minutes are posted on the website.

15. Gary will talk with Joan about projectors to be used at the conference. This will help us determine if Embassy Suites will provide these or if Program Committee needs to solicit the use of projectors from IASFAA members.  

Next Conference Call is scheduled for Friday, February 26th at 9:30am.
